

SB/PERMIT/CH2025/A003

19th December 2024

Dave V Thomas c/o Association of North-Western Car Clubs 1 Maes Canol, Llandudno Junction, LL31 9UX

Dear Dave

2025 CHAMPIONSHIP PERMITS

Thank you for forwarding draft regulations for the ANWCC Autotest Championship 2025.

Enclosed is the issued Championship Permit and invoices will be forwarded separately for permit fees, as necessary (as per NCR Chapter 2 – Appendix 2 – Article 6).

To complete your application please supply a copy of the published regulations, which must bear the words, in red, "PUBLISHED COPY" and be signed and dated by the Championship Co-Ordinator, to the undersigned.

Please note that in holding of these regulations on file or by issuing of a Championship Permit no approval of these Regulations by Motorsport UK is either given or implied. The purpose of holding a copy of the regulations on file is so that there is a definitive record of the regulations applicable to a particular championship.

In the event that the Championship is cancelled or fails to take place, we must be notified with confirmation verifying the cancellation.

Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

STEVE BLAKEMAN

Head of Cross Country & Clubsport





2025 CHAMPIONSHIP PERMIT

ANWCC AUTOTEST CHAMPIONSHIP 2025 ASSOCIATION OF NORTH-WESTERN CAR CLUBS

Championship Permit No:CH2025/A003 (E)

In holding these Regulations on file and on issuing a Championship Registration no approval of the Regulations by Motorsport UK is either given or implied. Any change to these Championship Regulations, which includes the Championship Calendar, is subject to NCR Chapter 3 – Appendix 10 – Article 4.1(d).

STEVE BLAKEMAN
HEAD OF CROSS COUNTRY & CLUBSPORT